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Friendly Reminders! 
The upcoming Board Meetings will be on February 16th,2023 at 3:00pm, March 16th,2023 at 3:00pm, and April 
20th,2023 at 3:00pm. Any changes will be announced on our Facebook and website page. 
Our office will be closed February 20th,2023 in observation of President’s Day. 
 

 

  

PBHMD Board of Directors 

Rebecca Bonilla – President 
becky@pbhmd.com 
 
Melissa Raetz – Vice President 
melissa@pbhmd.com 
 
Russel Lawrence – Treasurer 
russ@pbhmd.com 
 
Christopher Olney – Secretary 
chris@pbhmd.com 
 
David Lisle – Asst Secretary 
david@pbhmd.com 
 

PBHMD District Staff 
 
Robert Guevara – District Manager 
robert@pbhmd.com 
 
Steve Knepper – O.R.C. 
steve@pbhmd.com 
 
Sarah Gifford – Accounts Payable / Finance 
Assistant 
sarah@pbhmd.com 
 
Chris Sulewski – Field Tech Supervisor 
csulewski@pbhmd.com 
 
Hannah Moore – Billing Coordinator 
hannah@pbhmd.com 
 
Brittany Percival – Administrative Assistant 
brittany@pbhmd.com 
 
Visit our website at 
pbhmd.colorado.gov  
 

CONSERVATION 
By Christopher Olney – PBHMD Director 

 

As our small community grows, there is a direct effect on 
the natural world we remove.  It is our duty to protect the 
still available resources and develop opportunities for this 
environment to grow.  We are all apart of nature and 
responsible for the prevention of wasteful use of a resource.  
We must protect the remaining resource for future use and 
enjoyment.  Water, land, trees, and wildlife are only some of 
the resources worth conserving.   

Healthy ecosystems clean our water, purify our air, maintain 
our soil, regulate the climate, recycle nutrients, and provide 
us with food.  We are a part of a larger ecosystem and must 
do our part to support the conservation.   

You can have a positive impact to our community and 
ecosystem by planting drought tolerant trees, encouraging 
native plant growth, using alternative energy resources, and 
reducing water consumption.  Conserving water saves 
energy. Energy is needed to filter, heat and pump water to 
your home, so reducing your water use also reduces your 
carbon footprint. 

 

“When the Well’s Dry, We Know the Worth of Water.”
 - Benjamin Franklin 
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                 Our District office is located at: 
                         9985 Towner Avenue 
                            Falcon, CO 80831 

This space could be used for a local ad! Interested in   
advertising for our newsletter? 
Email Brittany at brittany@pbhmd.com 

 

                                                                      Booster Station Update 
           Update on the booster station project. Our new Booster Pump Station (BPS) project is nearing its end. Within a 
week or two the BPS will be online serving the community.  What does this mean for you? If you live on Tottenham or 
to the west of Tottenham and north of Londonderry you will see an increase in pressure.  This area is considered the 
high-pressure zone with a top discharge pressure of 85 psi, therefore an increase of about 20 PSI.  Ensure your 
reducing valves are set to regulate this additional pressure.  Most homes are rated somewhere from 120-150. The 
rest of the community will remain at 63 psi and therefore not see any increase in pressure.  The new BPS will be able 
to delivery higher flow and therefore will be able to handle high demand times more efficiently.  We will also have an 
open house around April for anyone that is interested to come and see the BPS first hand. 

 

Kid’s Corner: Candy Robot Valentine 
Materials Needed 
   Large Box Conversation Hearts 
   Small Box Conversation Hearts 
   Reeses Mini Peanut Butter Cups 
   Individually Wrapped Kit Kats 
   Hershey’s Kisses 
   Dove or Hershey’s Heart Shaped Chocolates 
   Pink or Red Scrapbook Paper 
   Hot Glue Gun + Glue sticks 
Instructions 
   Step 1: Cover the two candy boxes with cute scrapbook paper.  
   Step 2: Use hot glue to attach two heart eyes to the smaller box and Hershey Kiss ears to each side. 
   Step 3: The large candy box will be the robot’s body. Glue a Reeses cup to the top of the large box and attach that 
to the small box. This piece is the neck. 
   Step 4: Glue candy arms to each side of the robot. 
   Step 5: Stack three Reeses together to make a leg, then repeat for the second leg, then attach those to the bottom 
of the large box.  
   Step 6: Finish off the robot with a heart shaped candy on the chest area. 
Craft found at: www.thecraftpatchblog.com 
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